
 

 

 

 

Announcement of Phichitpittayakom School 

On the Non-Acceptance of Gifts or Gratuities of Any Kind 

 in the Performance of Duties (No Gift Policy) 

for the Fiscal year 2567 B.E 

……………………………………………………………………………. 
Mr. Chumpol Suwichian, the principal of Phichitpittayakom School, hereby announces the 

policy of not accepting any kind of gifts or rewards for performing duties. Furthermore, all 
administrators, teachers, and staff members of Phichitpittayakom School hereby announce their 
intention to not accept any gifts or gratuities of any kind in performance to their duties (No Gift 
Policy), whether before, during, or after the performance of their duties, as this can lead to 
corruption and misconduct both in the present and in the future. By collectively fostering a 
culture of integrity within the organization, we aim to instill and awaken moral consciousness. 
This involves cultivating attitudes and values that promote discernment between personal 
interests and the welfare of the collective. Based on the mindset of prioritizing the collective 
welfare over personal interests, we are dedicated to serving the public with a sense of duty and 
public-mindedness, undertaking governmental duties with accuracy, transparency, equity, and 
impartiality, while abstaining from any actions that may present a conflict between personal 
interests and the collective welfare. We will decline any possessions or benefits that may be 
monetarily quantifiable from any individual, except those assets or benefits rightfully entitled by 
laws, regulations, or mandates established by legal authority, unless it involves receiving assets 
or other benefits that are ethically justified, in accordance with the criteria and quantities 
stipulated by the National Anti-Corruption Commission. Additionally, this includes adhering to the 
ethical standards set for government officials and the guidelines for giving or receiving gifts or any 
other benefits, applicable to officials at all levels within Phichitpittayakom School. Moreover, we 
will strictly adhere to all pertinent laws, regulations, and cabinet resolutions to ensure that 
Phichitpittayakom School remains free from corruption and misconduct. 

 
Issued on 15 May, 2024 (2567 B.E.) 
 
 
       (Mr. Chumpol Suwichian) 

Principal of Phichitpittayakom School 


